
 

KALAMA 
 CITY COUNCIL  

WORKSHOP 

 

 

COMMUNITY BUILDING ISSUES 

THURSDAY, MARCH 19, 2020 
 

 

The Kalama City Council will hold a workshop to discuss issues related to the 

Community Building and forming a Committee to review those issues on March 

19, 2020 at 6pm in the City Council Chambers at 320 N. First Street. The meeting 

is open to the public and citizens are encouraged to attend.   

 

 

Coni McMaster 

Clerk/Treasurer  

 (360) 673-4561 


